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To: The Chair of the Transportation Advisory Committee

Re: Resignation

Dear Miss Mercier.

It is with regret that I am informing you of my resignation from TAC. Recent
changes in my personal and professional life have prevented me from attending
recent meetings and I feel the position would be better filled by someone with
more time.

The OId East Village BIA will be discussing a potential replacement at their next
meeting.

Sincerely,
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S. Clark Bryan
Executive Director, The Aeolian
Board Member, OEVBIA


